
    
 

  
  

 
     

  
   

 
    

  
  

     
   

 
    

 
 

  
 

    
 

 
  

 
 

   

 

 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING ON COUNCIL DISTRICT REPORT 
CITY OF FRESNO 

The Fresno City Council has initiated the redetermination of City Council boundaries 
pursuant to Section 304.1 of the Fresno City Charter and Article 2 of the Fresno Municipal 
Code. 
A Council District Report has been prepared on this matter, which discusses proposed 
changes to each of the current council districts. That Report, along with other information 
regarding the process, is available for public review in the office of the City Clerk. 
Public comments can be submitted in writing on this matter by e-mail to 
RedistrictFresno@fresno.gov or by regular mail to Todd Stermer, City Clerk, City of 
Fresno, 2600 Fresno Street, Fresno, CA 93721. 
The Council District Report will be presented, and public hearings on the modification of 
City Council boundaries will also be held, at the following dates, times, and locations: 

Date Time Location 

Thursday, Dec. 2 6:00 pm City Council Chambers 
City Hall, 2d Floor 
2600 Fresno Street 
Fresno, CA 93721 

Thursday, Dec. 9 6:00 pm City Council Chambers 
City Hall, 2d Floor 
2600 Fresno Street 
Fresno, CA 93721 

Dated: November 16, 2021 

COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FRESNO 

Todd Stermer 
City Clerk 
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